
 

 
 
 
 
Our Ref: EBR/RMO 

 

 

18 April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Y6 Visit to Walesby Forest                                                                                                                                                           

 

We are delighted to advise that due to the success of our visits to Walesby Forest previously with Y6, 

we have arranged a visit for our current Y6 pupils on Monday, 1 July 2024. 

 

This trip is designed to meet the adventurous activity objectives of the Physical Education 

curriculum. There is a range of activities offered by Walesby Forest both land and water based. The 

activities we will be participating are not confirmed yet, but previously we have participated in: 

Kayaking, Raft Building, Giant Slide, Climbing, Abseiling and Archery. Once the activities for the visit 

have been confirmed we will communicate these with you. Please note that regardless of children’s 

swimming ability, all children will wear a buoyancy jacket provided by the centre and please note 

that all persons can stand up in the lake at the centre. 

 

Nearer the time, we will confirm what the children need to bring on the trip with them. 

 

We will be leaving school at 9:15am, returning at, approximately 4:45pm. On return, pupils are to 

be collected from the Cliff Hill gate. If our return time were to be delayed, we will inform you via 

text message through the MyEd system.  

 

The total cost of this visit will be £53.30 per child. We will be requesting a deposit of £12.00 per child 

to secure the booking, please may we ask that payment is made by Wednesday, 24 April 2024. The 

remaining amount of £41.30 is due by Friday, 17 May 2024, please may we ask that payments are 

made on time, unfortunately if we do not obtain sufficient funds, then this may put the visit in 

jeopardy. This payment contribution will go towards the cost of the coach and all the activities 

available to us in the forest.  Payment can only be made via ParentPay, either online through the 

ParentPay website or at your local PayPoint.  In order for us to ensure the visit can go ahead it is 

important that we receive payment as soon as possible.  

 

We believe that children learn best from first-hand experience, so school visits are an important part 

of the school year and make a positive contribution to children’s development. Such visits can only 

take place if parents are willing to contribute towards their cost. We hope that you will be able to 

offer your support in our endeavour to offer broad educational experiences through visits. Parents 

are not obliged to contribute but if insufficient voluntary contributions are received then the visit 

may not be able to take place. We are really looking forward to our visit. 

 

Please complete this medical information form as soon as possible to confirm your child is able to 

attend.  

 

We are really looking forward to our visit!   

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs Moore and Miss Denton 

Y6 Class Teachers  

https://forms.office.com/e/k29d8EH6mt

